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ALEX EARNS SPOT IN NSW CIS PRIMARY SOFTBALL TEAM

NSW CIS Primary Boys softball representative, Alexander Grantham

On Friday 15 June, Alexander Grantham represented the College at the NSW CIS Primary Boys
Softball trials.

In a field of over 30 boys, Alex participated in drills which showed his batting, fielding and
knowledge of game play.
Copyright Thomas Hassall Anglican College. All Rights Reserved. 125 Kingsford Smith Ave, Middleton Grange NSW 2171 Page 1 of 2


https://newsletter.thac.nsw.edu.au/file/softball-boy
https://newsletter.thac.nsw.edu.au/file/softball-bases
https://newsletter.thac.nsw.edu.au/bulletin-article/16362/32/27/645/16375#dexp-carousel
https://newsletter.thac.nsw.edu.au/bulletin-article/16362/32/27/645/16375#dexp-carousel

Congratulations to Alex who was selected in the State team to play at the NSW PSSA Boys
Softball Championship at Camden in September.

Sharon Evans

P-6 Sport Coordinator
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